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CHRISTMAS CAROLLING 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
The children in Primary 6 have been invited to take part in a ‘Christmas Carolling’ event in 
partnership with Houston Primary School at the Fox and Hound Restaurant on 
Wednesday 1st December 2021 at 1.30pm.  
 
As this is a community event, we would request that the children ‘Dress for Excellence’ on 
this day and they are welcome to bring in something Christmassy/glittery to wear such as 
tinsel, reindeer ears etc, should they wish to do so. They may also bring in a face covering 
in the event that they are required to walk around the venue.  
 
If the children require the use of an inhaler, then please ensure they have this upon their 
person.  
 
Participation in this community event is a lovely way for our two schools to work in 
partnership with one another at this special time of year.  
 
Kindest Regards,  

 
 
Mrs Claire Mackenzie 
Head Teacher 
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